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16-1645

FRED HAMILTON’S
RETIREMENT PARTY

Fred Hamilton, Director 
of Food and Beverage, 

retired on 12/31/16 after 
10 years of service to 

Batavia Downs. Friends 
and co-workers gathered 
to celebrate Fred and his 

contributions to our 
facility over the years. We 

wish Fred well in his 
future endeavors!

Kristin Ward, Bar SupervisorKristin Ward, Bar Supervisor

Employee of the Month

January

“Kristin has always been a 
model team member. She 
has been known to come 
in on her requested day 
off to cover a shi�. If 
someone needs a shi� 
covered last minute she is 
always right there to cover 
it. She always goes the 
extra mile in everything 
she does. Kristin is the 
meaning of service with a 
smile. We are lucky to 
have her on our team.”
-David Hughson

Many employees 
participated on

 Ugly Sweater Day,
December 21.

January 2
Alyson Avino
January 3 
Jordan Fluker
January 4
David Pero 
January 7
Kara Long 
January 9
Robert Frongetta
Paul Clark 
January 14
Jeanette Higgins 
January 15
Michael Anderson 
Joshua Hathaway 
January 16
Brittany Carpenter
Charles Ferraro 
Kevin Lorocco  

January 18
Hannah Coville 
Katelyn Nice 
Stephen Wenderlich 
January 19
Michael Bohn 
January 20
Frances Mruczek  
January 23
Daniel Wood 
January 26
James Patt 
Oliver Little 
Gregory Talone 
Aurora Wzientek 
January 27
Nicholas Falanga 
January 28
Leonard Jasinski 
January 31
Andrew Fedele 

32 Years!
Amanda Eddy

18 Years!
Ralph Horton

31 Years!
Elizabeth Fazio

12 Years!
Mark Wolf

27 Years!
Lynette McGiveron

33 Years!
Thomas Cwik

25 Years!
Nancy Kingsbury

10+

 Congratulations 



16-1645

For Sale
Silverware: $15

Left to right

Contact Arna Tygart (585) 356-2896

For Sale
12 Speed Vintage 

Schwinn: $75
Contact Ken Erskine

(315) 651-2197

For Sale
Sony Laptop Battery &

Power Supply: $25
Contact Ken Erskine

(315) 651-2197-4 Small Forks
-4 Long Forks
-4 Small Forks
-4 Long Forks
-6 Spoons

-4 Spoons
-4 Spoons
-2 Large Spoons
-5 Small Spoons
-5 Small Spoons

CLASSIFIEDS
DO YOU WANT IT OR NEED IT ? 

BUY & SELL IT HERE . . . . 

RECORD NEW YEAR’S EVE WEEK! 
Credits played for the week ending 12/31 was $15,688,482.56 with a net win of $1,197,867.76. 
Both of these are the highest ever in one week in the history of our facility, beating the previous 
record holder (last year's NYE week) which was $15,104,500.10 & $1,150,605. Congrats to 
everyone that made that week possible!

The Batavia Downs New Year’s Eve Party was a 
blast. Over 375 patrons enjoyed our event. 

Thanks to all departments for coming together 
and really putting on a great show for our 

valued customers.

BATAVIA DOWNS HOLIDAY PARTY
The Batavia Downs and OTB Holiday Party was held 
inside Grandstands on December 19th. Thanks to our 
presidential team of bartenders for working so hard and 
to the Food and Beverage staff for the wonderful food. 
Marketing staff gave away over 100 prizes including 
$2,500 in gift cards and many autographed sports items!


